Needlepoint Cats
Getting the books needlepoint cats now is not type of inspiring means. You
could not lonesome going considering ebook buildup or library or borrowing from
your connections to admittance them. This is an extremely easy means to
specifically acquire guide by on-line. This online notice needlepoint cats can
be one of the options to accompany you in the manner of having further time.
It will not waste your time. allow me, the e-book will certainly ventilate you
additional event to read. Just invest little era to read this on-line broadcast
needlepoint cats as capably as evaluation them wherever you are now.
Our Cats and All about Them - Their Varieties, Habits, and Management Harrison
Weir 2006-04-06 Our Cats and All about Them - Their Varieties, Habits, and
Management and for Show, the Standard of Excellence and beauty - By Harrison
Weir.Originally published in 1889 this rare book has long been considered a
classic among cat books. It is now very hard to find in its first edition. Read
Country Books have republished it, using the original text and illustrations as
part of their History of the Cat series. The author spent over fifty years
carefully researching the history, and observing the nature of the cat in
preparation for writing this important work. He noted their habits, watched
their ways and found lasting pleasure in their companionship. The book abounds
with Harrison Weir's beautiful engravings of cat varieties and associated
subjects. Two hundred and sixty pages contain many comprehensive chapters on
the ways of the cat, its habits, instincts, peculiarities, usefulness, colours,
markings, forms, etc. Other chapters deal with the folk and other lore,
including superstitions and proverbs, both ancient and modern, connected with
the cat. Of much interest to the serious cat enthusiast will be the notes and
descriptions on the various varieties of cat: Long Haired Cats The Angora, The
Persian Cat, The Russian Long Haired Cat, The Tortoiseshell Cat, Tabby Cats,
The Abyssinian, White Cats, Black Cats, Manx Cats, and Various Others. Also
included is information on breeding, mating, diseases, showing, points etc.
This is a fascinating and well illustrated read for any cat lover or historian
of the breeds, but also contains much information that is still useful and
practical today. Many of the earliest cat books, particularly those dating back
to the 1900s and before, are now extremely scarce and increasingly expensive.
Read Country Books are republishing these classic works in affordable, high
quality, modern editions, using the original text and artwork.
Hawai'i Chronicles II Robert P. Dye 1997-12-01 The first volume of Hawaii
Chronicles presented little known, yet highly interesting historical facts
about Hawaii that originally appeared in the pages of Honolulu magazine, the
successor to Paradise of the Pacific and the oldest continuously published
regional magazine in the United States. Articles in the first volume ranged
from the Islands' volcanic beginnings to the bombing of Pearl Harbor and the
first days of World War II. In this new volume, Hawaii Chronicles II looks at
the people that have made a difference in the Islands since World War II,
including artists and writers, politicians, local heroes, and leaders in the
Hawaiian sovereignty movement. Through interviews and biographical profiles,
this new collection provides a historical context for the events that have
shaped Hawaii's recent past.
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Meow! Carole Marsh 1997
Rescued by the Millionaire Cara Colter 2014-02-01 Wanted: A second pair of
hands! Daniel Riverton is handsome…and a confirmed bachelor. The only thing he
finds more frightening than commitment? Children! When his neighbor Trixie
Marsh appeals for his help with her mischievous twin nieces, his instinct is to
steer clear. But there's something about Trixie that makes her hard to say no
to…. Against all expectations, Daniel's a natural with the twins, and Trixie
can't take her eyes off her rescuer. Could Daniel be just what this house of
chaos needs?
National Geographic 1997
The New Natural Cat Anitra Frazier 1990-11-01 Here is the definitive handbook
for concerned cat lovers everywhere, now thoroughly revised and updated with an
all-new health encyclopedia. Offers basic tips on choosing a vet, dealing with
litter box problems, selecting a scratching post, proper grooming and diet,
caring for sick cats, and much more. 20 line drawings.
How to Lead a Life of Crime Kirsten Miller 2013-02-21 A meth dealer. A
prostitute. A serial killer. Anywhere else, they’d be vermin. At the Mandel
Academy, they’re called prodigies. The most exclusive school in New York City
has been training young criminals for over a century. Only the most ruthless
students are allowed to graduate. The rest disappear. Flick, a teenage
pickpocket, has risen to the top of his class. But then Mandel recruits a
fierce new competitor who also happens to be Flick’s old flame. They’ve been
told only one of them will make it out of the Mandel Academy. Will they find a
way to save each other—or will the school destroy them both?
Gentle and Fierce Vanessa Berry 2021-07-01 New collection of essays on the
relationships between humans and animals, by Vanessa Berry, author of Mirror
Sydney, and the memoir of adolescence Ninety9. Gentle and Fierce focuses on the
world of animals, and the way their presence has shaped the author’s attitudes
and her sense of self. Having spent her life in city environments, Vanessa
Berry’s experiences with animals have largely been through encounters with
urban creatures, representations of animals in art and the media, and as
decorative ornaments or kitsch. The essays suggest that these mediated
encounters, rather than being mundane or removed from nature, provide
meaningful connections with the animal world, at a time in which it is
threatened by climate change and environmental destruction. The subjects of
Berry’s singular bestiary include butterflies, a glass fish, a stuffed Kodiak
bear, the rabbits on a Japanese island, the sinking horse from The NeverEnding
Story, snails and flies, a porcelain otter, Lassie, dream spiders and cats, and
wallabies on the Isle of Man. Berry responds to each with the attentiveness and
empathy that is the hallmark of her writing. The essays are accompanied by
illustrations that testify to her background as an artist and zine maker.
'Sydney writer and artist Vanessa Berry recalls the cinematic moment that
imprinted itself on the collective memory of her generation in Gentle and
Fierce, a meditative book of essays — also illustrated by Berry — that explores
the many ways animals have shaped the author’s identity and the course of her
life...Gentle and Fierce is an unusual and empathetic book that should appeal
to fans of personal essayists such as Fiona Wright and Jessica Friedmann.' —
Carody Culver, Books+Publishing
Connecticut Needlework Susan P. Schoelwer 2012-01-01 Winner of the Connecticut
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Book Award (2011) Winner of the Connecticut League of History Organizations
Award of Merit (2012) Connecticut women have long been noted for their creation
of colorful and distinctive needlework, including samplers and family
registers, bed rugs and memorial pictures, crewel-embroidered bed hangings and
garments, silk-embroidered pictures of classical or religious scenes, quilted
petticoats and bedcovers, and whitework dresses and linens. This volume offers
the first regional study, encompassing the full range of needle arts produced
prior to 1840. Seventy entries showcase more than one hundred fascinating
examples—many never before published—from the Connecticut Historical Society's
extensive collection of this early American art form. Produced almost
exclusively by women and girls, the needle arts provide an illuminating vantage
point for exploring early American women's history and education, including
family-based traditions predating the establishment of formal academies after
the American Revolution. Extensive genealogical research reveals unseen family
connections linking various types of needlework, similar to the multigenerational male workshops documented for other artisan trades, such as
woodworking or metalsmithing. Photographs of stitches, reverse sides, sketches,
design sources, and related works enhance our understanding and appreciation of
this fragile art form and the talented women who created it. An exhibition of
needlework in this book will be held at the Connecticut Historical Society in
late fall, 2010. Funding for this project has been provided by the Coby
Foundation, Ltd., and the National Endowment for the Arts.
The Sound of Glass Karen White 2016-04-05 Includes reader's guide and a preview
of Flight patterns.
Wild Cat and the Marine Jade Taylor 2012-03-15 Jackson Gray has finally come
home… Jackson had always hated living on a farm and, as soon as he could, he
got out of Engerville, North Dakota, leaving Catherine Darnell behind. Now,
back temporarily to help his ailing father, Jackson is happy to see the lovely
"Wild Cat" again. But he can't let himself get too close to his beautiful
neighbor, or to her adorable young daughter, because he isn't staying. Cat has
struggled to make her broken-down horse farm a home for her and Joey. When she
finds out Jackson has returned, she worries that the security she fought so
hard to achieve will fall apart once he finds out her secret—that Jackson left
more than her broken heart behind….
The Crafty Cat Workbasket Julie Hasler 1995
Martin Leman's needlepoint cats 1990
Needlepoint Cats Julie Hasler 2004 A delightful collection of more than 35
needlepoint designs for all cat lovers. A range of breeds, from the everyday
tabby to the exotic siamese, are captured in this selection of endearing
designs that show the beauty, grace and movement of one of our favourite pets.
Projects range from cushions and footstools to bell pulls, pictures and box
lids - a cat peering from every corner of the home. Smaller items, such as
place mats, coasters and greetings cards allow smaller items to be stitched
quickly. All the designs use simple tent stitch over a range of canvas sizes,
and all the instructions are given for completing the projects, from easy-tofollow stitch diagrams to advice on preparing and caring for fabric, and making
up instructions. Clear, symbol on colour charts throughout make this a musthave for all cat lovers.
Metropolitan Cats John P. O'Neill 1981 Artwork from the collection of the
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Metropolitan Museum, accompanied by commentary, depict cats, and range from an
ancient Egyptian sculpture to a painting by Renoir
Home Needlework Magazine 1910
The Natural Cat Anitra Frazier 2008-11-25 The holistic bible for cat caregivers
and a must-have gift for cat lovers—now updated and expanded. The Natural Cat
was one of the first books to advocate natural cat care when it was originally
published in 1983. Now fully revised and expanded to address the many new
discoveries in holistic pet care, this updated edition includes: -A new
introduction detailing the latest advances in holistic care for cats -Updated
statistics, new diet guidelines, and health care recommendations, including the
latest on vaccines -An updated resources section with suggestions for finding a
holistic veterinarian and advice on how to deal with conventional veterinarians
-A complete overhaul of language to reflect new attitudes toward caregiving
Combined with classic and reliable advice on grooming, neutering and spaying,
common feline health problems, elder cat care, behavioral problems, and
emotional bonding, the latest information makes this edition of The Natural Cat
the only handbook pet owners will need to naturally nurture a happy, healthy
cat.
Cute Needle Felted Animal Friends Sachiko Susa 2019-03-26 "Susa's approach to
needle felting will give beginners the know-how to get started, but experienced
felters will also appreciate her whimsical designs." —Library Journal Cute
Needle Felted Animal Friends shows you how to create lifelike felted figures
that remind you of the pets you love—using a little wool roving, a felting
needle, and a few basic tools and techniques. Even more than this, it shows you
how to capture their adorable expressions when they're playing hard, napping,
or just happy to see you. A sweetly cocked head, perky ears, and a tail that
makes you think it's actually wagging—the charm of these miniature figures is
all in the details! Easy step-by-step instructions and photos show you how to
make the basic shapes and components, then how to add details like long or
curly hair, spines, and stripes, as well as little faces that are utterly
irresistible. With a bit of practice, you'll be able to portray the unique
poses and expressions of beloved pets from your own life. And just like your
pets, this needle felting book is so friendly that even novice felters will
have no trouble making these miniature animal figures, including: A perky
Yorkshire Terrier An elegant Russian Blue Cat A playful Tabby A sleepy Mottled
Cat A Holland Lop Rabbit A curly Toy Poodle A fluffy Pomeranian A dapper French
Bulldog Matching mom-and-pup Chihuahuas A sweet Pygmy Hedgehog And many more!
Cat Biz Amanda O'Neill 2006-11 (back cover) Big cats, small cats, heroic cats,
famous cats, extraordinary cats, cats in literature, cats in art, ghost cats,
fairytale cats, detective cats, warrior cats, the fastest runners, the fiercest
hunters, the consorts of kings, the Hollywood stars... Learn about all these
fantastic feline characters--and much, much more--in this unique celebration of
the world of cats. CAT BIZ Includes more than 400 color photographs and artwork
illustrations revealing all the charm and infinite variety of the many moods of
the cat. Entertaining and intriguing--a book that puts the fun back into cat
ownership, great for dipping into at any time Lasting reference value--includes
a huge amount of information and history, facts and figures An ideal present
for any cat lover (flap copy) Imagine the most amazing miscellany of catrelated facts and figures, breed profiles, humorous anecdotes, historical
stories, tall tales, fables, myths, and legends jostling for space with
descriptions of a host of fun activities to enjoy with your cat. Then add upneedlepoint-cats
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to-date information on care and training to this irresistible package. The
result is Cat Biz! Here in one compact and supremely accessible volume is a
cornucopia of cat lore that will go straight to the top of the "must have" list
of every committed cat lover. In equal parts entertaining and informative, Cat
Biz is the ultimate feline compendium. The Author Amanda O'Neill was born in
Sussex, England, and educated at the University of Exeter. She has written more
than 20 books about pets and is a regular contributor to a number of national
pet magazines in the U.K.
New York Magazine 1992-12-21 New York magazine was born in 1968 after a run as
an insert of the New York Herald Tribune and quickly made a place for itself as
the trusted resource for readers across the country. With award-winning writing
and photography covering everything from politics and food to theater and
fashion, the magazine's consistent mission has been to reflect back to its
audience the energy and excitement of the city itself, while celebrating New
York as both a place and an idea.
World of Cats to Paint Or Color John Green 2007-06-01 Frisky felines of every
variety await your hues as they lounge, hunt, and play in a wonderful
collection of 23 illustrations. Purr-fectly entertaining for both coloring
enthusiasts and cat lovers!
Tentatively Ashok Niyogi 2005-02 A tangential look at life in America through
the eyes of an enchanted explorer disenchanted with life. An acerbic but
optimistic commentary on Life presented through a succession of vivid visual
images. Later, the author returns to himself in Kolkata, a paradoxical
phantasmagoria, which never ceases to amaze him and seize him. Tentatively is a
tribute to the indomitable human spirit which survives in the filth that is
Kolkata.
Improper Cross-Stitch Haley Pierson-Cox 2018-08-07 A fun, witty, nerdy, and
irreverent craft book for the modern cross-stitcher. Sometimes it's good to be
a little...improper. Profane, funny, and smart, Haley Pierson-Cox's IMPROPER
CROSS-STITCH invites the modern crafter to bring personality and humor to their
cross stitch projects. From a fully designed "Damn it feels good to be a
crafter" to the beautiful Art Deco inspired "fuck," Haley's patterns are fresh,
lively and just what the crafter ordered. In this book, she'll introduce
readers to the joys of stitching the naughty, the profane, the irreverent, and
the just plain awesome. First, she starts with a basic lesson in cross-stitch
technique, no previous experience required. Then, once readers know your way
around an embroidery hoop and a skein of floss, the books moves on to the
designs—35 in total, ranging from hip, to nerdy, to ironically domestic—where
Haley encourages crafters to embrace their inner snark with gleeful abandon.
Her easy to follow instructions and colorful designs can make a cross stitcher
out of anyone. In all her years of crafting, Haley's learned many things, but
this simple fact remains one of the most important: There is absolutely nothing
in this world quite so satisfying as enshrining something deeply inappropriate
within the delicate stitches of a cross-stitch sampler. It's truly one of
life's great delights!
Contemporary Authors 1999
McCall's Needlework Treasury McCall's 1977-07
Harlequin Romance February 2014 Bundle Susan Meier 2014-02-01 Harlequin Romance
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brings you four new titles for one great price, available now! Experience the
rush of falling in love! This Harlequin Romance bundle includes Daring to Trust
the Boss by Susan Meier, Rescued by the Millionaire by Cara Colter, Heiress on
the Run by Sophie Pembroke and The Summer They Never Forgot by Kandy Shepherd.
Look for 4 compelling new stories every month from Harlequin Romance!
Shaping Traditions Goizueta Folklife Gallery (Atlanta History Museum) 2000 A
complete catalog of the Atlanta History Center’s permanent folk art exhibition,
this richly illustrated volume defines and documents the folk arts of the lower
southeastern United States. The objects, crafting processes, and performances
represented here illustrate the unique qualities of the community-learned
traditional arts of the South. John A. Burrison examines a multitude of
traditional art forms, many of which still thrive today. Intricately
constructed miniatures of covered wagons, sorghum-syrup mills, and pottery
workshops speak of a life of subsistence farming. Decorated baskets represent
the cultural exchanges of Native Americans, European Americans, and African
Americans. Intricate wrought-iron gates, musical instruments, quilts, and such
curiosities as face jugs combine beauty and utility--the dual nature of most
folk art--with southern flair. An illuminating introduction by Burrison, the
curator of the exhibit and an expert folk art collector, presents highlights of
his thirty years of research and collecting experience, offering a behind-thescenes glimpse of the exhibition. A concluding section looks at the adaptations
and innovations shaping the future of southern folk arts.
Cat Lover's Daily Companion Kristen Hampshire 2011-09-01 Cat Lover's Daily
Companion is a unique, easy-to-use, and inspiring handbook filled with a year's
worth of insight, helpful tips, and practical advice into the feline-human
relationship for all cat lovers and owners. Whether you're a cat owner yourself
or someone who just loves all things cat, this book will provide you with a
lifetime's worth of ways to enjoy and appreciate cats. The format—a year-long,
day-minder-type book—is not meant to be read cover to cover; rather, the book
can fall open on any given day and lend applicable information and inspiration.
Cat Lover's Daily Companion is also completely indexed so you're able to easily
search for specific content. Each day features essays, anecdotes, activities,
and trivia that remind you why you love cats: Monday - Practical information,
from welcoming a cat home to understanding its basic needs Tuesday - Engaging
tales of cats in history and literature Wednesday - Feline health and wellness
topics, from acupuncture to the zodiac Thursday - Household tips and ideas for
cat-friendly home decor and crafts Friday - The world of cat breeds, from
Abyssinian to York Chocolate Saturday and Sunday - Bonding, relationship
building, and planning special occasions with your pet With Cat Lover's Daily
Companion, you'll have a year's worth of ideas, information, and activities to
help you care for, understand, socialize, and honor your feline friend.
Catalog of Copyright Entries. Third Series Library of Congress. Copyright
Office 1976
Cat Lover's Daily Companion
Cats and Kittens Charted Designs Julie S. Hasler 1986 It's hard to imagine a
more delightful subject for needlework than the ever-popular feline. In fact,
cat-fancying needleworkers have long known that cat and kitten motifs are a
perfect way to enliven pillows, wall hangings, afghans, rugs, virtually every
kind of needlework project. For this affordable collection of 31 original
charted designs, noted British needlework expert Julie Hasler has created a
needlepoint-cats

6/9

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on December 5, 2022 by guest

lovely menagerie of cats and kittens charmingly captured in a wide variety of
scenes and activities. Playful kittens, sleepy tabbies, hardy tomcats, a pair
of exotic Siamese, plus many others are here with all kinds of decorative
backgrounds and borders: rainbows, a window frame, a sunset, a hearth, even a
desert island scene. Although intended for counted cross-stitch or needlepoint, designs can be easily adapted to many different forms of needlework:
knitting, crochet, latch-hooking, etc. Thoroughly detailed instructions guide
the beginner and explain exactly how to translate the charts for other
needlework techniques. To make it even easier, each of the 31 black-and-white
charts has a color key telling exactly how to color the design. Needleworkers
at all levels will use these inexpensive charted designs again and again to
make feline decorations they'll treasure for years to come.
Victorian Needlework Flora Klickmann 2011-11-02 This vintage guide to the
intricacies of Victorian needlecraft features step-by-step instructions for
mastering an array of techniques and patterns. Featured projects include
Bulgarian, Catalan, Hungarian, and Baro embroidery; a lesson in netting;
hemstitching; making fringes; Berlin wool-work; Rhodes embroidery and punched
work; reticella lace; and beads and beadwork. Approximately 87 black-and-white
illustrations.
The Needlepoint Cat William Halsey Brister 1983 Supplies patterns and
instructions for creating a variety of needlepoint pillows, wall hangings,
suspenders, tote bags, eyeglass cases, and doorstops featuring cat designs
Disturbances in the Field Lynne Sharon Schwartz 2012-11-20 “A more-than-welcome
return to a classic idea of the novel . . . A wonder to read” (Los Angeles
Times Book Review). The field is all around us. It’s our needs and our wants.
This is what George tells Lydia. A disturbance, however, is something that
keeps us from grasping and attaining the things we need. Usually, we can adapt
to these disturbances and move forward. But, what happens if a disturbance
becomes too great to move past? In this entrancing tale of loss and
understanding, acclaimed author Lynne Sharon Schwartz plots the course of a
woman’s life, through the cycles of love, loss, and acceptance. Lydia’s early
life is marked by calm constants: a house in Cape Cod, a philosophy group in
college. These remain her touchstones as she becomes a busy wife, mother, and
music teacher. But when her family’s world is suddenly shattered, she struggles
to regain her equilibrium. Will she be able to find her way in such a radically
altered field?
The Unlikely Romance of Kate Bjorkman Louise Plummer 1997-10-06 I’m Kate
Bjorkman. I don’t like romance novels. They’re full of three-paragraph kisses
describing people’s tongues and spittle. But what do you do if you’ve lived a
real romance with a great-looking guy (Richard) and he loves you as much as you
love him? I know what I did. I wrote this romance novel about myself, using the
Romance Writer’s Phrase Book. I also used stuff my English teach taught me
about writing. He said a story must have conflict. No problem there. My life
was one big conflict last Christmas. I didn’t make anything up. This is the
honest truth and I want truth even in romance. I’m betting you’ll want the
same.
The New York Times Book of Needlepoint for Left-handers Elaine Slater 1974
How to Stitch Beginner Landscapes Realistically Art Needlepoint Company
2013-05-15 Designed for both beginning and experienced stitchers, this book has
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innovative stitches and techniques to stitch many of the most common elements
found in landscapes, including water, plants, sky, ground, and structures.By
showing the actual stitches on real needlepoint canvases, this book goes beyond
the usual needlepoint book. With it you'll learn easy needlepoint techniques
that will enliven your work.With every technique explained in detail and with
color stitch diagrams, this is a book you'll use again and again.Part of the
Art & Needlepoint series, How to Stitch Beginning Landscapes Realistically puts
these designs within the larger context of art and shows how you, as a
stitcher, are similar to the landscape painter.If you've looking for something
that not only tells you about stitches but shows you how they can be used, this
is the book for you.
Stewart Island Tracey Alvarez 2020-08-07 Stewart Island The Complete Series
contains all of USA TODAY bestselling author Tracey Alvarez’s romantic novels
and novellas set against the stunning backdrop of Aotearoa, New Zealand. If you
like heartwarming, sexy and sweet small-town romances with a touch of comedy,
you’ll love sharing the journey with these authentic men and women struggling
to find their special someone. 7 Full-length novels 3 Novellas 1 Short-Story
Collection In Too Deep (Book #1) What if the man you loved played a part in
your father's death? Piper is haunted by the ghosts of her past. As an elite
police diver, she's forced back to the one place she'd sworn never to return.
She left her hometown on an isolated New Zealand island, and her first and only
love stayed behind. Can they face their past and be together? Melting Into You
(Book #2) Big, sexy men who don’t relate well to kids need not apply… Ben
Harland doesn’t need more drama in his world. So cue insta-daddyhood to an
eight-year-old girl who lands on his doorstep and an out-of-control attraction
to Stewart Island's widowed school teacher. But no matter how much Kezia yearns
for Ben’s touch, and her daughter Zoe longs for a daddy, can he ever be the
right man for the job? Ready To Burn (Book #3) Take little Miss Perfect. Add a
bad-boy chef. Watch the sparks fly in the kitchen… There’s a fly in sous chef
Shaye Harland’s soup, in the form of Del Westlake—a cocky, infuriatingly sexy
outsider who muscles in on her kitchen. Can Del keep his secrets, keep his
hands off Shaye, and prevent his bad-boy ways from destroying his shot at being
her Mr. Perfect? Christmas With You (Book #4) The Kiwi barbecue isn't the only
thing sizzling this summer... Carly Gatlin’s doesn’t want to spend another
Christmas alone since her father died the year before. She’s come to Stewart
Island in New Zealand to spend the holiday with her stepfamily, though she
feels more of a Christmas Grinch than filled with good cheer. Kip Sullivan’s
big, boisterous family have also arrived en-masse—someone just shoot him before
his match-making relatives get out of control. Kip agrees to make Carly’s first
Kiwi Christmas special, but will he gain more than mistletoe kisses from the
woman who threatens to claim his heart? My Forever Valentine (Book #5) Love
small town romance and Happily Ever Afters? Dive into the Stewart Island world
to find out what your favorite characters are doing to celebrate Valentine’s
Day with these four short and sweet romance stories. Playing For Fun (Book #6)
Is Ford Komeke New Zealand’s most reluctant bachelor? New Zealand’s
octogenarian matchmaker is at work, with Holly Parker and Ford Komeke in the
cross-hairs. One kiss forces them out of the friendzone, but the ugliness in
Ford’s past holds his heart hostage. Playing for fun or playing for keeps?
Holly and Ford must decide because the consequences of falling in love means
that someone’s heart or someone’s dream will ultimately end up shattered.
Drawing Me In (Book #7) A nine-year-old secret he never saw coming… Bree
Findlow’s ordered life just got complicated. Harley, the man who once broke her
heart has moved back to Stewart Island, and her sister arrives with a boy with
Harley’s eyes and artistic talent. With Harley’s dark past, he never wanted to
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risk a family. But what choice does he have when Bree won’t see reason? Fight
hard, fight dirty. Fight to win. Kissing The Bride (Book #7.5) The countdown is
on to the Wedding of the Year, New Zealand! It’s seven days until Shaye Harland
and Del Westlake finally tie the knot—and it’ll be the most awesomesauce
wedding Stewart Island has ever seen if Shaye has anything to do with it. Her
All Things Nuptial journal has the big day planned to perfection, but not
everything runs like clockwork. While marrying the man of her dreams beats
chocolate as an Easter treat, a few mini-catastrophes like Boris the obstinate
sea lion threaten to ruin their special day. Saying I Do (Book #8) Marriage and
happily-ever-after are for suckers… Joe Whelan was fooled once on the way to
the altar, and the Irish doctor isn’t about to be an eejit over a woman again.
MacKenna Jones loves a good wedding—so long as she’s sewing the bride’s gown,
not walking down the aisle herself. When the stakes are so high, will these two
gun-shy cynics ever say I Do? Home For Christmas (Book #9) They’re dreaming of
a White Christmas… Carly Gatlin can’t wait to take her fiancé to Colorado for a
snuggly snow-filled Christmas, only a freakish summer storm sweeps in disabling
everyone’s plans. Still, with holiday surprises in store and even a secret
admirer for Stewart Island’s elderly notorious matchmaker, the happy couples of
Oban might not mind being home for Christmas after all. Bending The Rules (Book
#10) The first rule of falling in love is...There are no rules. Cop Noah
Daniels doesn't believe in unicorns or true love, not since his life went to
hell six years ago. Emotions are easier to handle when they're out of sight,
out of mind. But when script writer Tilly Montgomery crash-lands into his world
on Stewart Island for a month, she might just be the one to convince him that
unicorns and true love do exist. If they're prepared to bend the rules a bit.
101 Needlepoint Stitches and How to Use Them Hope Hanley 1986-02-01 Treasury of
over 100 decorative stitches, with an easy-to-read chart and an actual-size
photograph for each one. 150 illustrations. 98 photographs.
Birds and Beasts in Needlepoint Hugh Ehrman 1990-03 From top American and
British needlecraft designers, here are more than 25 beautifully colored
patterns in needlepoint and crewel that present a glorious range of
contemporary and traditional animal motifs. Four-color photographs.
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